
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

‘What Matters to Me Now’ Roadshow 2021 with People First 
 

Cwm Taf People First are meeting up 
with individuals with learning 
disabilities. 
 
There will be two face-to-face 
workshops in Aberdare and Ystrad 

next week and one online. 
 
These workshops will let people with 
learning disabilities to talk about what 
matters to them. 

 
 
 
 
The first workshop will use pictures to 
find out about the things that are 

important to people with learning 
disabilities.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

The second workshop will use film to 
record the good things and the not-
so-good things that have happened 
to them during the pandemic.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The third workshop will listen to 
people’s views on the current 
daytime opportunities. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
People First’s Roadshows are 
happening on the dates below.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Monday, August 16 – Ystrad Sports 

Centre cricket pitch. 
 

• Session 1 at 10:30am to 12 noon 

• Session 2 at 1pm to 2:30pm 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Tuesday, August 17 – Sobell Sports 
Centre, Aberdare.  
 

• Session 1 at 10:30am to 12 noon 

• Session 2 at 1pm to 2:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, August 20 – Zoom online 

event. 
 

• Session 1 at 11am to 12:30pm 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Last month, Cabinet agreed to let 
us spend more time talking to 
local people so we can make a 
new day opportunities plan.  

 
The purpose is to create future 
plans for investment that will 
improve the services available to 
people. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 

To do this we are launching our ‘My Day 
My Way’ website in early September 2021. 
This is part of our Let’s Talk initiative, so 

people can learn more and share their 
ideas for the future of our services. 
 
 

 
 
For more information on the ‘What Matters 
to Me Now’ Roadshows, or to ask a 
question, please email Dawn Price from 
Cwm Taf People First on the following 

address:  
email-dawn@rctpeoplefirst.org.uk.  
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